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Congratulations on becoming a student leader for a campus club or organization!  
The Office of Student Conduct serves to maintain a campus community where our members and guests can excel in their respective academic pursuits, life-long learning, and personal development by promoting civility, respect, and integrity within the campus community.  A club, an organization, and/or a student can be held responsible for violations of the Student Code of Conduct.  Please review the Student Code of Conduct with members of your organization for an understanding of the types of prohibited behaviors and the process for resolving complaints made against an organization or a student at the University of Nevada, Reno.  You can find the Student Code of Conduct and more information about our office at http://www.unr.edu/student-conduct/policies/student-code-of-conduct. 
The Office of Student Conduct staff is excited about the opportunity to work collaboratively with your organization during the 2016-2017 academic year.  Have great year and contact the office if you have questions or concern.

Go Pack!
Kimberly Thomas, J.D.
Assistant Dean, Student Conduct

